
City Council – Action Request Form 
 

Date: April 6, 2017 

To: Gregory Turner, Assistant City Manager  

From: Matthew Hamby, Addressing Coordinator, MapForsyth 

Council Action Requested: 

  

Request to rename Earline Parmon Dr between E Sixteenth St and E Seventeenth St to Maple 

St.   

Summary of Information:  

 

MapForsyth Addressing Team has received a Street Renaming Request to rename Maple Street 

to Earline Parmon Drive. Maple Street is between E Fifth Street and E Third Street. The 

Addressing Coordinator denied this request on January 10, 2017 due to the fact this would create 

a disconnected street segment. This denial was then appealed to the Addressing Technical 

Committee. The Addressing Technical Committee met on January 24, 2017 and denied the 

request to rename this segment of Maple Street to Earline Parmon Drive due to it creating a 

disconnected street segment. This denial was then appealed to the Winston-Salem City Council. 

The Public Works Committee requested that the segment of Earline Parmon Dr between E 

Sixteenth St and E Seventeenth St be renamed Maple St to comply with the Forsyth County 

Addressing Policies and Procedures Manual. Prior to this change the Public Works Committee 

requested that the family of Earline Parmon and the original petitioner be contacted to inform 

them of this possible change. Both parties have been contacted by the Addressing Coordinator 

and both agreed with the change.  

 

Following a public hearing, we recommend the Council adopt the attached ordinance approving 

this request. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Committee Action: 

 

Committee Public Works – 5/9/17 Action Approval 

For Unanimous Against  

Remarks: 

 

 


